
West Virginia Board of Dental Examiners

Policy Regarding the Use of Botox and Other Dermal Fillers

The Dental Practice Act does not prohibit the use of Botox and other dermal fillers
by a dentist licensed in the State of West Virginia.  Dentists are limited to using these
materials in the oral and maxillofacial area.  Dentists are further limited based on the
specific education and training received for providing these services. 


